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DECATUR COUNTY COUNCIL 

September 15, 2009

The Decatur County Council opened their September 15th, 2009 meeting with the following present; Ernest Gauck,
President, Larry Meyer, Rheadawn Metz, Geneva Hunt, Rose Hellmich, Kenny Owens and Kenneth Hooten.

Mr. Hooten moved to approve the August minutes as read, Mr. Owens seconded, motion carried.

George Metz requested monies to be used by the cemetery association to clean up cemeteries. After discussions with
the council members it was agreed to increase the line item in Commissioners $3,000 for renovation of cemeteries for
2010. Mr. Owens moved increase the line item to $3,000.00 for 2010, Mrs. Metz seconded, motion carried.

Mrs. Metz moved to approve 2010 with Mr. Owens seconded, motion carried. Motion passed 7-0.

Carol Beck – Health Department discussed the H1N1 Monies that will be coming down from the state and the extra
work that is coming from that grant. Council members agreed that they will work with the Health Department on the
extra time and manage the monies from this grant.

Hugh Miller – EMA requested to allow monies to be transferred to extra help. Mr. Hooten moved to allow Emergency
Management budget to create a line item for extra help in 2009, Mr. Owens seconded the motion, motion carried.

With no further business to come before the Council, Mrs. Hellmich made a motion to adjourn, Mr. Owens seconded.
Meeting adjourned. 

______________________________
Ernest Gauck, President

______________________________ _______________________________

______________________________ _______________________________

______________________________ _______________________________

Attest: ___________________________
Date: ____________________________
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